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VICTORVILLE — Construction has begun on a large commercial development
project along a busy roadway near Bear Valley Road.

Joseph W. Brady, the president of The Bradco Companies, told the Daily Press a
large flex-space commercial building is currently under construction on 5-acres
along Industrial Boulevard in Victorville.

Brady said his company sold the two-parcel property to Richard Gottlieb, the
managing member of Bedford Industrial who is currently working on the first
phase of the two-phase project.

Phase one includes a 14,234-square-foot building that will include four units.
This building is currently in the foundation stage and will be situated on the east
side of the property.

The phase two building will consist of nearly 13,000 square feet and will be
divided into six units. This building will be situation on the west of the property,
nearer to Industrial Boulevard, according to a report from the City of Victorville.

The project, which will sit adjacent to the Sherwin-Williams property, should be
completed by October, Brady said.

Rene Ray De La Cruz may be reached at 760-951-6227, RDeLa

 or on Twitter .
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